Scholarships for Accounting Majors

Most scholarships for Accounting majors are administered through the College of Business
Scholarship Committee. For 2015-2016, accounting majors were awarded more than $60,000
through the College of Business. Applications are accepted online from November 15 to February
15. For scholarship descriptions and application, visit the website at
http://business.utsa.edu/scholarships.

Additionally, some scholarships (e.g., TSBPA 150 hour, TSCPA, etc.) are available through the
Department of Accounting. Please contact the department office (BB 4.01.12) for further information
and deadlines.

Accounting majors may be eligible for various scholarships administered by the Office of Financial
Aid. Please visit the website at http://www.utsa.edu/scholarships/genscholar.html for further more
specific information and application process.

In addition to the above, various professional accounting organizations (e.g., AICPA, ALPFA, IMA,
NABA, etc.) may offer scholarships to qualified Accounting majors. For more information, visit the
websites of the respective professional organization.
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